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Heller Cosponsors the JOLT Act
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Jobs Originated through Launching Travel (JOLT) Act (S. 3199). Senator Heller coauthored the JOLT Act, which is designed to increase international tourism to Nevada through new reforms to travel visas and programs. 
“The JOLT Act establishes a safe and secure way for more international tourists to get to Nevada by removing several burdensome travel barriers. In Nevada, having a strong tourism industry means more jobs in my state.  Las Vegas, Henderson, Lake Tahoe and Reno have long been a favorite destination for millions of visitors both domestically and more increasingly internationally. Plain and simple, international and domestic tourism is the lifeblood for businesses and job creation in Nevada. I am pleased to be an original cosponsor of this important piece of legislation,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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